
 

 

Although Halloween may look different this year, we are still able to 
take part in some Halloween festivities. 

Below are some things to keep in mind as we celebrate on        
Friday, October 30, 2020 

 

 Students may wear costumes to school as long as they follow 
guidelines (eg., no weapons, no costume masks that might 
impeded vision, no inappropriate images),  and can safely 
accommodate a face covering 

 

 Students will not be able to share snacks with the class, but will 
be allowed to bring their own personal treats to enjoy. 

 

 There will be no Halloween Parade this year, however we will try 
to put a photo/video collection together.  Students MUST have 
their Media Consent forms completed in order to be included. 

 

 Students must still maintain safe practices including physical 
distances, hand hygiene and masks. 

 

Happy Haunting ! 


